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Dear Parents and Carers, 

As you know, further to our consultation regarding the new statutory curriculum subject, Relationship 
and Health Education, our school decided to adopt the programme, Life to the Full, produced by the 
Catholic educational organisation, Ten Ten Resources.  

The Life to the Full programme is based on the structure of ‘A Model Catholic RSE Curriculum’ by the 
Catholic Education Service. This model curriculum was highlighted as a work of good practice by the 
Department of Education so we therefore have confidence that the programme will be fit for purpose 
in supporting the growth and development of your child. 

Life to the Full is much more than a series of lessons. It is an entire platform of creative resources that 
will engage, inform and inspire our children and, indeed, you as parents. This includes interactive video 
content, story-based activities, employing a wide range of teaching tools, original worship music and 
an accompanying programme of classroom prayers. Year 6 will be completing Module 1 (Upper Key 
Stage 2) in the final week of the summer term so please be aware that your children may ask you more 
questions than usual regarding puberty and adolescence following their RHE lessons  next week.  

Life to the Full is intended to be a partnership between home, school and church. We know that you 
already do a fantastic job and we see our programme, Life to the Full, as a means to further develop, 
support and enrich the partnership between home, school and church so that your child is fully 
supported. If you have any questions regarding your child’s RHE lessons, please do not hesitate to 
speak to me in person or contact me via the school office.  
 
 
Thank you for your continued support,  
 
Mrs Botham 
Assistant Headteacher 


